
Scenic Regional Library 

Time Capsule Writing Contest 

Missouri Bicentennial 2021 

 

Do you enjoy writing? Are you looking for something new to try this summer? Then join 

us for this once in a lifetime opportunity! To celebrate the Missouri Bicentennial, Scenic 

Regional Library is participating in the Missouri Bicentennial Time Capsule Project and 

we need your help. To complete our package for the time capsule, we need to submit a 

letter to future Missourians. This is where you come in! The winner of the contest will 

have their letter put in the time capsule, and then later shared with public when the 

capsule is re-opened on August 10, 2046. For more information the official Missouri 

Bicentennial Time Capsule project please visit: https://missouri2021.org/time-capsule/  

How to enter 

To submit an entry, please bring a copy of your letter to the nearest Scenic Regional 

Branch. Please include your name and your branch of Scenic Regional. 

Rules 

When submitting a letter, you agree to abide by the following rules: 

• Contestant must be 18 years or older in age 

• Letter must be one page, front only 

• Participants must live in Franklin, Gasconade, or Warren counties (or the portion 

of Sullivan in Crawford County) 

https://missouri2021.org/time-capsule/


• One original entry per participant 

o Works previously published will not be accepted as a submission 

• Submissions will not be returned to owner 

• Deadline for entries is end of business on August 2nd, 2021 

Scenic Regional Library reserves the right to disqualify any entry that is deemed 

inappropriate, or does not conform to the rules stated above. 

Criteria 

The following criteria will be used to determine the winner of the time capsule contest: 

• Rules stated above were followed 

• Submission is legible  

o Both handwritten and typed letters will be accepted 

• Letter speaks to the future, and the library’s impact on the patron and our 

community. 

The judgement made is final, and the winning entry will be submitted to be sealed in the 

Missouri Bicentennial Time Capsule. The time capsule will later be re-opened and 

shared with the public on August 10th, 2046. 

 

 

 


